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From: Steven Lavallee <slavalle@rjkelly.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 12:52 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Gun rights 
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To whom it may concern. I have been a responsible gun owner all my life. I belong to a shooting club for my enjoyment. I 
don’t hunt because this state is to overcrowded and unsafe to do so in my opinion.  I believe it is unfair that I will be 
penalized by action of others. Taking legal guns away from people like me who follow the rules won’t stop crime. If you 
want to make a safer RI require physiological test to purchase guns or increase penalties for crimes committed. Thank 
you Steven lavallee 
3 lavalle drive 
Cumberland Ri 
02864  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


